
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES 
714/744 P STREET 
P.O. BOX 942732  
SACRAMENTO, CA 94234-7320

March 2, 1990
Letter No. 90-26TO: All County Welfare Director 

All County Administrative Officers 

SUBJECT: ACWD LETTER 89-108 STATE BUY-IN PROBLEM REPORTS 

ACWD letter 89-108 instructs counties to hold buy-in complaints during  
December 1989, through March 30, 1990 period to allow for  
implementation of the MEDS/Buy-In on-line system. 

Any overstated share of cost error on buy-in that cannot be corrected due to  
system shut down will be a state assumed error for the period December 1989  
- March 1990. The case narrative must reflect the counties' inability to  
correct a case due to the shutdown. 

Staff from QC and Corrective Action have been advised of this policy and  
will conduct their reviews accordingly. If you have any questions regarding  
this policy, please contact the QC or Corrective Action reviewer assigned to  
your county. 

Sincerely, 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons 
Medi-Cal Program Consultants 

Expiration Date: March 30, 1990 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


